
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                              

 

 

   

 
 
 

         20.04.2023 ……. 
             

               Dear Sir or Madame, 
 

   the maintenance, the most important trade fair for industrial maintenance in the German- 
   speaking area, will take place in Dortmund on May 24th and 25th this year. 
 

               This exposition certainly will be interesting for your company, so we kindly ask you to pass 
              the enclosed entry vouchers to your colleagues, too. 
 

   If it isn’t possible to visit this year, the next trade fair will take place on February 21st & 22nd 
   2024, together with the PUMPS & VALVES exhibition. The login code will stay the same. 
 

               You can find this letter and the free registration in German and English with the QR-Code 
              below. 
 

               You can also register at www.vogel-hemer.de 
 

   About us - we are a repair and service company for electrical machines and dealer of well 
   known global leaders in drive and conveyor technology, e.g. 
 

               ABB, Brinkmann, DEMAG, KEB, KOSTAL, SEW, VEM and many more. 
 

   Our theme of this year’s trade fair are "highly efficient drives" and specifically synchronous 
   reluctance motors and suitable frequency converters. 
 
   We look forward to your interest and perhaps to meet you in Dortmund. 

 
               Best regards from Hemer, Germany                                     Information and fair registration 

 

 

    

 

 

                       Manfred Vogel                        Jürgen Vogel                   www.vogel-hemer.de/VH03 
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